R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -201-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Paul Solberg

<solberg_paul@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 9:27 AM

To: Subject: Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Paul Solberg 8912 Olcott Ave Morton Grove, IL 60053-1916 (847) 729-7900

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -202-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Nan Warshaw

<nan62@narl.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 11:26 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Nan Warshaw 2935 N Southport Ave Chicago, IL 60657-4128 (773) 325-2246

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2}\)-203-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Rhonda Phillips <rsaakmlbx-1

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 9:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Phillips

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^2\)-204-

i nerriauit, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kate Goetz <kgardnergoetz@hotmail.com></kgardnergoetz@hotmail.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Sunday, January 19, 2014 8:11 PM
То:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 19, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain ntrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	t must be preserved include the
<u> </u>	ust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) vestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and t	ightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requ livestock waste.	irements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area requ discharges and other problems.	irements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempor	ary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Posurface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the grules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Kate Goetz	

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{205}\)-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Courtney Bean <bean3

@illinois.edu>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 12:44 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Courtney Bean

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\text{\chi}}\)-206-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Katherine Jimenez

<jimenezkatherine1@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 9:58 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Katherine Jimenez 2646 W Farwell Ave Chicago, IL 60645-4523 (773) 564-9248

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{207}\)-207-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jennifer Hennes

<jillhennes@comcast.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 7:58 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Hennes 205 Tall Trees Dr Barrington, IL 60010-3557 (847) 387-3063

R2012-023, **FILED 1/21/14** – **COMMENT** # -208

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lisa Mrzlack

lisa_mrz@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 3:57 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Lisa Mrzlack 738 N May St Apt 3f Chicago, IL 60642-5460 (574) 870-3463

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # 209-

Therriault, John

C	-	m		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dallas Williams

<dallas@gakltd.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 3:13 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dallas Williams

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -210-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch	<act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of Pame	la Morric	<pre><trinity510< pre=""></trinity510<></pre>
FIOIII,	roou & water water	<actwiwwatch.org></actwiwwatch.org>	on benan of Pame	ia ivioitis	<ri>tutilità pro</ri>

@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, January 20, 2014 2:43 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Pamela Morris

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{2} - 211 - \)

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Timothy Dwyer <tmjm83

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 2:13 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Timothy Dwyer

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\lambda\)-212-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mary Alice Naour

<mnaour@adriandominicans.org>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 12:57 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mary Alice Naour 1269 E Siena Heights Dr Adrian, MI 49221-1755

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\frac{1}{213}\)-213-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Shaun Gilday

<sqilday@sbcqlobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 11:57 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Shaun Gilday 642 W Aldine Ave Apt 2 Chicago, IL 60657-3466 (317) 484-7494

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -214-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ashley Gilday

<ashley@amagechicago.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 20, 2014 11:57 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 20, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Factory Farms are a waste of our resources, cruel, disgusting and are polluting our water. Eliminate Factory Farms, feed more people, keep us healthy and keep local farmers happy.

Sincerely,

Ashley Gilday 1925 N Damen Ave # 3 Chicago, IL 60647-4503 (224) 355-7176

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -215-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ankit Vadher

<avadher1@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 9:29 AM

To: Subject: Therriault, John R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Ankit Vadher 843 W Adams St Apt 511 Chicago, IL 60607-3000 (312) 927-7391

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\sqrt{2}}\)-216-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Eric Brunick

<brunick23@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 9:29 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Eric Brunick 3223 N Francisco Ave Unit 3a Chicago, IL 60618-6091 (773) 368-8514

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\chi}\)-217-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Melissa Ruppert <melrupp1210

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 8:45 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Melissa Ruppert

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -218-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jessica Feith

<jessicafeith@prodigy.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 8:00 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jessica Feith 216 Myrtle St Winnetka, IL 60093-4110

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # 1219-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sue Wolcott

<doggcat1950@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 7:30 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Sue Wolcott 215 N Oakhurst Dr Apt 16 Aurora, IL 60504-6653

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # -220-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Diane Bos

<vli>derbos@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 6:30 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

P.S. As a born and raised Michigander who grew up on the shores of Lake MI I know that what all of our states do around and to the Great Lakes matters including yours please support the Illinois. Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Sincerely,

Diane Bos PO Box 193395 San Francisco, CA 94119-3395

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\lambda}\)-221-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Richard Manera

<maneraman@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 6:00 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Richard Manera 5601 N Sheridan Rd Apt 15e Chicago, IL 60660-4874 (773) 454-7186

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\textstyle -222-}\)

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Bernard Moss

<nardo37@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 5:30 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams, and what a great gesture to kick off your reelection campaign.

Sincerely,

Bernard Moss 9244 Windsor Pkwy Tinley Park, IL 60487-7363 (708) 429-6769 Jan 13, 2014

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14-

CLERK'S OFFICE

JAN 2 1 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

STATE OF ILLINOIS I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory family

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

617 Beloit Ave

Forest Park, IL 60130-1907

(708) 209-1731

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\text{\chi}}\)-224-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Richard Stuckey

<ristuckey@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 5:00 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Richard Stuckey 1931 N Fremont St Chicago, IL 60614-5016 (312) 543-5236

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT#

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of John Gray

<fluidminds@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 4:00 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

John Gray 592 Stuart Dr Carol Stream, IL 60188-4409 (630) 682-4159

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 – COMMENT # $^{\lambda}$ -226-

i nerriauit, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bonita Staas <51940 @aeroinc.net></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Tuesday, January 21, 2014 3:15 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 21, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	es outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain centrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 th following:	nat must be preserved include the
	must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application req livestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area req discharges and other problems.	quirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	orary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the surface waters.	Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
•	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Bonita Staas	
61060	

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^\lambda\)-227-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Trina Patton

<tnottap@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 21, 2014 11:44 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 21, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Trina Patton

60187

R2012-023, FILED 1/21/14 - COMMENT # \(^{\lambda}\)-228-

Therriault, John

From:	Foo

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jamie Baker

<baker.jamie@me.com>

Sent:

Sunday, January 19, 2014 7:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 19, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jamie Baker